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CITY OF FRANKLIN BOARD OF PUBLIC WORKS MEETING 
Held in the Council Chambers 

Tuesday, May 14, 2019    

 7:00 P.M. 

 

CALL TO ORDER  

 

Chairman Webster called the Board of Public Works meeting to 

order at 7 p.m. on Tuesday, May 14, 2019, held in the Council 

Chambers.  

 

ROLL CALL AND  

PLEDGE TO FLAG 

Present: Chairman Webster, Alderman Taylor, Board Members 

Bartnicki, Skowronski, Porter Woznicki and Specht.  Also present 

City Engineer Morrow, Assistant City Engineer Arnold and DPW 

Assistant Superintendent Schlueter.  The Pledge of Allegiance was 

recited.   

 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

FROM April 9, 2019  

 

Motion made by Alderman Taylor, seconded by Board Member 

Porter to approve minutes as presented.  Motion carried. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT Comment period was opened at 7:02 p.m. and closed at 7:03 p.m. 

with no comments 
  

 

REQUEST FOR FLASHING 

LIGHTS THAT CAN BE 

ACTIVATED BY PEDESTRIANS 

AT CROSSWALK AT 51
ST

 AND 

PRESERVE WAY (M Yank)  

 

Motion by Board Member Porter, seconded by Board Member 

Skowronski to table until October unless the bid is not awarded for 

the intersection of 51
st
 Street and Drexel Avenue.  Motion carried.                                                                                                          

 

REQUEST FOR “NO PARKING” 

SIGN ON SWISS STREET IN 

FRONT OF LANDNMARK BAR 

Motion by Board Member Specht, seconded by Alderman Taylor to 

table until Engineering can review and develop recommendations. 

Motion carried. 

  

SIGNS FOR ANIMAL CROSSING Informational. 

  

SCHEDULE FOR NEXT MEETING Motion by Alderman Taylor, seconded by Board Member 

Woznicki that next meeting would be Tuesday, June 11, 2019 at 6 

p.m. (note time change)in the Council Chambers.   

 

ADJOURNMENT Motion made by Board Member Porter, seconded by Alderman 

Taylor to adjourn at 7:50 p.m.   Motion carried with Board Member 

Specht being excused. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Debbie 
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